
 

CHIPPING SERVICE & LEAF 

DISPOSAL 

Chipping has resumed for Spring of 2020 until 
October. If you would like to arrange to bring 
brush to the garage, fill out the Chipping 
Appointment Form. 

Chipping service is NOT for residents who 

are removing trees, bushes, and/or major yard work.  It is the 

responsibility of the homeowner or occupant to dispose of the debris.  

The Public Works Department will NOT remove debris if an 

outside contractor was used.  The contractor is responsible for 

removing all debris. 

CHIPPABLE ITEMS: Branches 4 feet and longer, no more than 8 inches in 

diameter. Residents are responsible for the 

removal of all stumps and trunks from trees 

that are cut down from their properties. 

Branches must be on the curb with ends 

facing the same way; if all cut ends are not 

facing toward the street, residents will be 

asked to restack branches. 

NON-CHIPPABLE ITEMS: Old firewood, logs, 

loose bark, bushes and shrubbery with dirt 

and roots; stumps and branches shorter than four feet. 

LEAVES:  All leaves must be BAGGED.  Leaves will not be picked up in bulk by 

leaf picker again until the end of October.  Call the Township Garage at 609-

877-2050, x5 or x400 for pickup. Any questions about chipping and recycling 

should be directed to Jim Bernard, Public works Superintendent at the 

Township Garage.  
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